[Date]

Dr. [First Name, Last Name]

[Address]

[Address]
Dear Dr. [Last Name],
My name is [your first and last name], and I am a former patient of yours.  I presented with chronic vulvar pain in [date] and you diagnosed me with [name of diagnosis here].  I have recently learned that I have vulvodynia, a condition that the International Society for the Study of Vulvovaginal Disease defines as “chronic vulvar discomfort, most often described as burning pain, occurring in the absence of a relevant specific infectious, inflammatory, neoplastic or neurologic disorder.”
A Harvard prevalence study shows that as many as six million American women suffer from this condition.  Almost 60 percent of patients report visiting three or more health care providers to obtain a diagnosis and an astounding 40 percent remain undiagnosed (Harlow BL, Stewart EG, JAMWA, 2003 Spring 58(2):82-8).  Early recognition of vulvodynia on the part of health care providers could spare countless women unnecessary emotional suffering, as well as help them find effective treatments.
I have enclosed some information for you, and encourage you to become informed about vulvodynia so that you may recognize this condition in future patients.  If you have any further questions, or if you would like to learn more about vulvodynia, please visit www.nva.org or contact Ms. Lisa Goldstein, Executive Director of the National Vulvodynia Association by phone at (571) 234-9127 or via email at lisa@nva.org. 
Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely, 

[Your first and last name]
[Address]

[Address]

[Contact Information]
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